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Implementation of a $50 Flat Fee for Elm Disposal at the 
Landfill and Enhanced Education 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the Administration proceed with the approach outlined in the report of the General 
Manager, Utilities and Environment dated December 6, 2021, including: research and 
implementation of $50 flat fee for landfill loads that are primarily elm wood; enhanced 
education to mitigate the spread of Dutch Elm Disease; and piloting a comprehensive 
behaviour change program targeting proper elm wood disposal. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities and Corporate Services, at its 
meeting held on December 6, 2021, considered a report from the Administration 
regarding the above. 
 
Attachment 
December 6, 2021 report of the General Manager, Utilities and Environment. 


